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Hello parents, 

We know many of you are interested and in need of aftercare services. This year YMCA aftercare registration is 

done ONLINE. If you are interested in our aftercare services, please register your child via the link below. Please 

keep in mind that SPACE IS LIMITED and is on a first come first served basis. 

Registration link 

https://pdms1.browardschools.com/fmi/webd/PP_Program%20Data%20Manageme

nt%20System 

Please ensure you are using Google Chrome to complete this application 

• The website will ask for a username which is: Web 

• There is NO password. Leave that box blank and click “sign in”. 

• Select your summer camp location from the gray box, then click “go”  

For this online registration you will need the following in order to complete the application: 

•       An active and monitored email address, as this will be the form of communication regarding your child’s 

application. 

•       Child/Children’s Student Number 

•       School Name 

•       SBBC personnel number (school board staff only) 

o   If you are registering more than one student, you will need to do an application for each one. 

 

You must fill out application completely. Please review all sections carefully, as some information has changed 

due to COVID-19. 

 

You must complete the grant portion of the application, including uploading your 2020 1040 with the 

child/children’s name on it. If you have issues uploading these documents, please email it to  

kmiller@ymcasouthflorida.org. Also please use the child/Children’s name in the subject line. Please keep in 

mind these documents are needed in order to process your application.  

 

This is an application does not guarantee enrollment in the program. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Ms. Katania at 954-740-7063. 
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